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I strongly support HB 3755, By the time a homeowner reaches retirement age, they 

have paid thousands into property taxes. This is a much needed respite to allow 

those hard working seniors to enjoy their homes and retirement years. Oregonians 

are over taxed and have little to show for it. (schools for an example, we pay some of 

the highest taxes per student in Oregon and our students are rated among the lowest 

in academic standards) 

 


